
HOW TO COLLECT YOUR WATER SAMPLE: 

We recommend that you collect your water sample from your kitchen sink.  Run your tap for 5 minutes 

before collecting ½ cup of water in a clean, disposable container.  (That way we will not have to return 

containers after testing.)  The form below MUST be filled out completely so that we can return your results 

after testing is complete.   

Information needed to include on the form is:  the property owners name & address (of the well being 

tested), city, state, your telephone number and an email address,  the township, county and depth of well (if 

known).   Results will be returned via email after testing has been complete. 

When you arrive, call our office (218)732-0121 and place your sample in the box outside our door.  Staff will 

retrieve your sample and call you if we need more information.  After testing is complete, staff will email the 

results.  Feel free to return a call if you have any questions or concerns regarding your sample/results. 

Please watch our website and Facebook page for future clinic information. 

 

 

 


